Berry, Taylor

From: Kathy Lamb <kml17@mindspring.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:10 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

To Whom it May Concern:

I’'m writing to urge you to reject Duke Energy’s petition to change the rules on net metering which would make rooftop
solar less accessible. This would be occurring at a time when climate scientist say we must be greatly stepping up efforts
to decarbonize.

Please consider the long-term effects of Duke Energy’s petition, and do not approve it.

Thank you.

Kathy Lamb
Raleigh, NC
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